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FLuRIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

VOTE SHEET

NOVEMBER 28, 2000

RE: DOCKET NO. 000518-EI - Revised depreciation study for Sanford Site by
Florida Power & Light Company.

Issue 1: Should FPL's November 8, 2000 request for withdrawal be approved?
Recommendation: Yes. By the Stipulation approved by Order No. PSC-99-
0519-AS-EI, depreciation rates approved by Order No. PSC-99-0073-FOF-EI
should not be increased through April 15, 2002. In its November 8, 2000
letter, FPL states it has determined that the Sanford depreciation request
is not permitted at this time due to the Stipulation.

Issue 2: What action should the Commission take given Order No. PSC-00-
1224-PCO-EI and Amendatory Order No. PSC-00-1224A-PCO-EI granting
preliminary implementation of FPL's proposed depreciation rates and
recovery schedule revisions to the Sanford Site?

Recommendation: Staff recommends that the depreciation rates approved for
preliminary implementation be revised to reflect those approved by Order
No. PSC-99-0073-FOF-EI and PSC-99-0958-FOF-EI, as shown on Attachment A,
page 5 of staff's 11/16/00 memorandum. Additionally, the company should
true up the resulting expenses effective January 1, 2000.
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Issue 3 :  Should this docket be closed? 
Recommendation: Yes. This docket should be closed unless any party 
adversely affected by this decision requests reconsideration within fifteen 
(15) days of the issuance of this order, or seeks judicial review within 
thirty (30) days after the issuance of the Commission’s Order. 


